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A letter from the Igel family to Miriam Igel

   Community: Solotvyn 

Author: The Igel family 

Document Type: Letter 

Date: December 26, 1938
  

Files: http://www.jgaliciabukovina.net/sites/default/files/doc_file/doc_040312_29804.pdf 

Description: 
The letter is written in Polish and Hebrew.

The letter shows a great desire to come to Israel which is a testamony to the Zionist activity in
which Rachel Igel took part.

Names mentioned in the letter: Aharon and Zeev Shperlig
  

Copyright: The private collection of Zeev Shemer 

English translation: 
Not yet available
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